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Question: Do you agree or disagree with the following statements? Agree Disagree 
Don’t 
know/ 

No opinion 

Q1. 
Airbnb should be accountable for the content on its website 
and should be required to remove any illegal content, 
including rental listings. 

74% 6% 19% 

Q2. 
If Airbnb is making a profit from short-term rentals on its site, 
Airbnb should ensure the owner renting the property is 
following the local laws and safety requirements. 

76% 8% 16% 

Q3. 
Airbnb should be required to remove rental listings from its 
website that are classified as illegal or banned by local 
government laws. 

77% 6% 17% 

 
COMMUNICATIONS DECENCY ACT 
 

Question: Do you agree or disagree with the following statements? Agree Disagree 
Don’t 
know/ 

No opinion 

Q4. 
The Communications Decency Act should be amended to 
remove potential loopholes, that allow Internet companies 
to profit off illegal activity on their web sites. 

77% 9% 14% 

Q5. 
The Communications Decency Act should be amended to 
make it clear that web sites are accountable for removing 
illegal products or services. 

78% 9% 13% 

Q6. 
The Communications Decency Act should be amended to 
remove potential loopholes that companies such as Airbnb 
could use to avoid local laws meant to prevent illegal rentals. 

73% 10% 18% 

Q7.  
Airbnb should not be allowed to use a loophole in the 
Communications Decency Act, meant to protect freedom 
of speech, to avoid local laws prohibiting illegal rentals. 

68% 11% 21% 

Q8. 

Short-term rentals are depleting housing options for local 
residents and increasing the cost to rent or own a home. 
Short-term rental sites should comply with local laws 
protecting housing for permanent residents. 

67% 14% 19% 
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